
Stolen EBT Benefits Notification 
 

Please be advised effective 10/1/2024 the state 
of New Jersey will no longer refund stolen 

benefits due to state Policy. 
 

Please note the Replacement Timeframe: NJ 
SNAP and WFNJ households whose benefits are 
electronically stolen by skimming, scamming, or 
similar electronic theft between October 1, 2022, 

and September 30, 2024, are eligible for 
replacement benefits. 

 

Thank you 
 


